GM CUSTOMER CARE AND AFTERSALES
DCS3516
URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY

Date: January 26, 2015

Subject:  Upcoming Parts Noncompliance Recall — 15067
Goodyear P255/65R18 109S Fortera HL Tires

Models: Various GM Makes and Models
To: All General Motors Dealers

Attention: General Manager, Service Advisor, Service Manager, Parts and
Service Director, Parts Manager, New Vehicle Sales Manager,

General Motors has notified the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
(NHTSA) about an upcoming noncompliance recall that involves Goodyear P255/65R18
109S Fortera HL tires sold through the service department of GM dealers. The GM
recall number is 15067.

Goodyear Tire & Rubber Company (Goodyear), has informed GM that certain
P255/65R18 Fortera HL tires sold by Goodyear to fail to conform to Federal Motor
Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No0.139 and Canadian Motor Vehicle Safety Standard
(CMVSS) No. 139.

Please check your inventory for any unsold subject tires. Any such tires found in
inventory must not be sold. Dealers are to inspect the DOT number embossed in the
side wall of the tires using the inspection procedure below and retain any tire with the
specified date code range.

The DOT date code is located on the sidewall of the tire.
Refer to the attached photograph for the location of the DOT date code.

Goodyear Fortera HL P255/65R18 tires with DOT date code 4814 (Nov, 2014)
through and including 0115 (Jan 2015) must not be sold.

This is a courtesy notification to dealers. Dealers will be advised when the recall
bulletin is scheduled for release.
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